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	Criteria
	Details of tree

	Tree Location
	In the public laneway between Bougainville Street and Murray Crescent

	Identification number
	PTR103-Group

	Botanical Name
	Platanus x acerifolia

	Common Name
	London Plane Tree

	Height
	Between 14.5m and 18.0m

	Trunk circumference at 1 metre 
	Between 1.87m and 3.6m

	Canopy diameter
	Approx. 15.0m

	General health and vigour
	Good

	Past damage or disturbance
	None

	Current Growth stage
	Mature

	Tree Quality Classification
	Excellent

	Risk Mitigation
	Regular inspections of bird chewings and removal of deadwood.
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Site Description
· The trees are located in a busy pedestrian laneway between Bougainville Street and Murray Crescent Griffith. The location of the trees is noted in red on the above aerial photo.  
Specific Conditions
1. Regular inspections should be undertaken by a qualified arborist to ensure the trees remains in good condition.  (Five-year intervals would be considered appropriate).  
2. Removal of deadwood should be carried out in line with the Australian Standard, Pruning of Amenity Trees AS 4373-2007.  No approval is necessary from the Conservator to remove deadwood from a tree.
3. Minor pruning is permitted if undertaken within the Australian Standard, Pruning of Amenity Trees AS 4373-2007 and complies with the minimum level of pruning indicated under the provisions of the Tree Protection Act 2005.  Any major pruning should be referred to the Tree Protection Unit for advice. 
4. Lopping is not permitted.

5. Any pruning or proposed groundwork which may affect the health of the tree or requires work greater than the conditions listed shall be brought to the attention of the Tree Protection Unit for further assessment.
6. Any development proposal which may affect the health of the tree shall be brought to the attention of the Tree Protection Unit for further assessment.
Tree Management Recommendations

1. A regular inspection of PTR103-Group was carried out on the 25th March 2015 and tree T1 was found to have fungal growth and two rot affected branches.  This tree will be removed as part of a contract removal program administered by the Territory and Municipal Services Directorate that will commence in May 2015.  The tree will be replaced. 
2. Trees T2-T7 will remain on a routine inspection program.  No work is required on the trees at this time.
Delegate of the Conservator of Flora and Fauna .....................………...   27/3/2015
AGREED
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